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Dear Chair and committee members -  

I am opposed to HB 2572. I am a small business owner and part of a neighborhood 

watch group for my area's businesses. I firmly believe that this will inhibit my ability to 

self-police my business and those of my neighbors to help keep us secure. We have 

a large number of shoplifters and drug dealers that frequent our neighborhood. We 

rely on each other to coordinate our actions in security of our neighboring 

businesses. I feel this bill would give thugs like Antifa the upper hand and leave us 

law abiding citizens and business owners to their will.  

Traci Brumbles 

Owner Rainier Liquor Store 


